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Herald Community Club Monthly Meeting Minutes – August 5, 2020
Meeting was called to order at 6:36 pm by Robin DeFehr. 





5 voting members in attendance.

Secretaries’ minutes for June presented for review. Cheryl Sheldon motioned to approve the minutes. Sonia Reyes seconded the motion, all in favor- minutes approved. 
Treasurers’ report for March presented for review and approval. On a motion from Cheryl Sheldon and a second from Sonia Reyes, vote taken, all in favor- report approved. 
Guest Business:
· None
Old Business:
· Replacement of sound system- Margo had no new updates and we will follow up next meeting.
New Business:
· Herald Day Planning- Membership discussed the current restrictions on event permits and confirmation from Sacramento County Parks and Rec that no permits are being approved. The membership decided that 2020 events were highly unlikely. Cheryl Sheldon motioned that Herald Day 2020 and all 2020 events, except lighting the Park, be cancelled. Kay Campbell seconded the motion, all in favor – motion passes. 
Road Committee Report
· Report on road issues- There is no road report this month.
Reimbursements
· Margo Smoot- coat closet items $33.74
September Agenda Items:
· No meeting to be held in September, we will decide later if meeting will be held in October
Upcoming Community Events:
Next Meeting: TBD
Meeting adjourned at 7:02 PM on a motion from Cheryl Sheldon and a second from Kay Campbell
Minutes by: Robin DeFehr
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